
Dear Editor, 

I submit a revised version of the minireview “Mortality from chronic liver disease: recent trends and 
impact of the COVID-19 pandemic” (Invited Manuscript ID 02546652), which I hope is now suitable 
for publication in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

All authors contributed to the manuscript and approved its final version. 

One of the authors, Claudio Barbiellini Amidei, is a native English speaker and verified the 
correctness of the language. 

I hope to hear from you soon, 

Best regards 

 

Ugo Fedeli 


